SUPERVISOR’S REVIEW
Established January 12, 2007

DATE: June 4, 2010

TO: County Board Supervisors

FROM: Russ Podzilni, County Board Chair

SUBJECT: Mark Your Calendars for These Upcoming Events - Update

June 5, 2010 — Dairy Breakfast
6:30 — 11 AM at the Rich and Shirley Templeton Farm, 9743 N. Brooklyn Rd., Evansville

June 10, 2010 — Rock County Board Meeting
6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation — Supervisor Wopat)

June 12, 2010 — Old Fashioned Square Dance & Lunch Box Social

11 AM - 4 PM at Beckman Mill County Park — Pavilion. Dress up in vintage attire (if you have
it) and dance to old time music or bring a lawn chair and enjoy the music and fun. For details
call Fran at 608-762-3954 or Sue at 608-751-1557 or go to www.beckmanmill@yahoo.com.

June 16, 2010 — Rock County Pork Producers Porkfest
5 — 8 PM at the Rock County Fairgrounds

June 24, 2010 — Rock County Board Meeting
6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation — Supervisor Bostwick)

July 8, 2010 — Rock County Board Meeting

6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation — Supervisor Sweeney)

July 18, 2010 — Ice Cream Social at Beckman Mill County Park
Noon — 4 PM Enjoy delicious ice cream, cake and beverages while being serenaded by the Mill
Road Band. Contact Lyn Fosler at 608-362-3954 or 608-751-1551 for further details.

August 19, 2010 — Rock County Beef Producers Steak Cookout
5 — 8 PM at the Rock County Fairgrounds

NOTE: It is possible that at any of the above listed events a quorum of a governmental body
may be present, however, no business of that governmental body will be conducted.
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Note: When you fill out the white, half sheet per diem please leave the bottom line
open for the County Board Chair to sign off on. If you need the Committee Chair
to sign off on a per diem, have them initial after your name or on the line for
attending meeting lasting longer than 4 hours. New per diem sheets will be
available for you shortly.

Any Supervisor who finds himself/herself near the Courthouse on a
Friday around 2:30 P.M. may stop in and pick up their weekly packet.

As a way to cut County costs and to be more “earth friendly” we now have the full
agendas and minutes for the County meetings on the County’s website at
www.co.rock.wi.us. On the home page go to the far right, under the weather area is a
listing of the meetings for the week. Click on the meeting of your choice and it will
bring up a page showing the dates for the agenda/minutes, click on the green
checkmark and it will open the document. You may then print any or all pages you
wish. If you would like save even more County funds you could receive your packet
in this manner - e-mail (marilynb@co.rock.wi.us) or call me (757-5510). Thank you.

Happy Birthday this month to Supervisor

June
Bostwick
Thompson

Green Tips of the Week: Smoke Detectors: According to the U.S. EPA, both

photoelectric and ionization smoke alarms contain plastic, electronic circuit boards and in
some cases, batteries. The most common type of smoke detector contains a small amount of
Americium 241, a radioactive material. Because of this, smoke detectors can’t be recycled.

1) Don’t use rechargeable batteries in your smoke detector. Because of the slow drain on the
battery, rechargeables are not suited for this purpose. Safely recycle those single-use batteries
when you change them. 2) Though you want to use a product to its fullest, smoke detectors
should be replaced every eight to 10 years. 3) If you need to replace your smoke detector,
check to see if the plastic cover (made of PVC) can safely be removed and recycled, before
you put the remainder in the trash see if you can send it back to the manufacturer. 4) Put the
names, address, website, etc. on the bottom of the smoke detector before you throw the
packaging away.
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